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Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!  

This is to inform you that for the 1st annual sports scheduled for class Nur - III on 19th Jan, 2024 and the 

scheduled Sports Meet for class IV- IX on 20th Jan, 2024, school transport may be availed by the bus students. 

School transport will ply in the usual time for pick up. All students (School Bus and private) will report to 

school on both days respectively by 8:20 a.m.  

Please note that the participating students will come on the scheduled date of the Sports Meet except selected 

volunteers and choir students.  

Please note that dispersal of all participating students on both the days will be in accordance to the 

announcement made in slots. In case any student wishes to avail school transport while returning, the same 

may be informed to the school transport department (Mail id: transport@dpsbarasat.com) by 18th January by 

12 p.m. However, parents will not be allowed to board the school buses while returning. 

This is to inform you that on the account of Junior sports ,19th January, 2024 will be a non-academic day for the 

students of classes IV– IX. All classes will remain suspended on that day.  

Kindly note the following guidelines that are to be followed on 19th and 20th January, 2024. 

• Students will carry their water bottles and tiffin box to the ground. 

• Kindly label your ward's water bottles, tiffin box, blazers and sweater. 

• Students are requested to carry dry tiffin. 

• Parents are requested to carry their ward's escort cards and gate pass for a smooth and hassle-free dispersal 

and entry.   

 

We look forward to your cooperation.  
 

 

 

      Principal  
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